Republic of the Philippines
®ffice of the Hresident

Philippine Sports Commission

BAGONG PILIPINAS

ADVISORY

We would like to inform prospective bidder/s of the cancellation of the project:

Supply, Delivery, and Installation of Artificial Turf at the
Rizal Memorial Football and Track Oval Stadium, RMSC,
Manila - RE-BID

Cancellation of the project is based on Section 35.1 (a) of the 2016 Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your
understanding. Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact
the BAC Secretariat at telephone nos. 85250808 local 186 or email us at
bac@psc.gov.ph.

DIR. PAULO FRANCISCO C. TATAD
Executivg Director
Bids and Awards Committee Chairpersong
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